

HB 142

Oneal, Larry <Larry.Oneal@house.ga.gov>
To: William Perry <williamperryccga@gmail.com>

Tue, Mar 26, 2013 at 8:55 PM

Thank you for your incredibly sagacious suggestions. Whoever is paying you off is sure getting their money's worth. Ps have you gotten your ethics fines settled?

Sent from my iPhone

On Mar 26, 2013, at 4:52 PM, "William Perry" <williamperryccga@gmail.com> wrote:

Dear Leader O'Neal -

Please see the attached letter and suggested amendments.

Thanks, William

--

William Perry
Executive Director
Common Cause Georgia
404-524-4598 office
678-358-6966 mobile
wperry@CommonCause.org
www.CommonCause.org/GA
facebook: CommonCauseGeorgia

twitter: CommonCauseGA blog: CommonCauseGA.org

<ONeal.pdf>

<Suggested Amendments for HB 142 and 143.pdf>